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Comments: Comment in opposition to the proposed Sheep Mountain Traverse Trail as proposed.

Reasons: There is no need for this trail. The Galloping Goose Trail already serves this area and is accessible in

all seasons for multi use. Construction of a new single track trail for an exclusive group of users will require

environmental damage and disturbance. Promotion of the Traverse trail will result in increased traffic, congestion

and additional environmental disturbance.  There is already a sufficient trail in this location. Leave it as it is.


